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Dear Families of Tiffany Hills Elementary School,  

As we come to the end of 2023 and welcome the upcoming holiday season, I want to inform 
you that I will be retiring from the Hamilton Wentworth District School Board and my role as 
Principal of Tiffany Hills Elementary School on Wednesday, January 31, 2024. My successor has 
not yet been named and their name will be shared with you once we know.                                                     
I have worked in education since 2001 and have worked in many different schools throughout 
the board with thousands of students, and many staff members and parents over my 23 years 
with HWDSB. The decision to retire has not been easy and it is one that I have been carefully 
considering with my family over the past year.                                                                                                                                                     
I have truly enjoyed supporting the Tiffany Hills School community and am grateful for the 
wonderful memories made with students, staff, and families. Our students are all special and 
each one has stories to create and stories to tell. As they continue to learn and grow, they will 
create new stories to share. I know that they will follow their inner voice which guides them 
toward making the right decisions and achieving success in any path they choose in life.                                                                                                                                                                 
Thank you to our community for your ongoing support of our students and school throughout 
the years. Without your support and dedication in various roles through volunteering, 
fundraising and Parent Council we truly could not have achieved the gains that we have made 
at Tiffany Hills School. The partnership between home and school is vital for student success 
and the Tiffany Hills community has thrived given the commitment our families have made to 
support and work with the staff at Tiffany Hills.                                                                                                            
As an educator, I truly believe that no profession can measure the impact one can make in the 
life of a child, as does the staff at Tiffany Hills School. Having the opportunity to influence, 
guide, model, and inspire is a privilege and honour the educators at Tiffany Hills are dedicated 
to, I have been honoured to work with such an amazing school team. Know that your children 
learn from one of the best staff I have had the opportunity to work with at HWDSB.                                                                                                                                                           
In closing, thank you for a memorable three years of serving the Tiffany Hills community! I wish 
our students and families a very Merry Christmas and an amazing Winter break. May the new 
year bring each of you good health, happiness, and prosperity.  

Sincerely,                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Jenny Seto-Vanderlip                                                                                                                           
Principal, Tiffany Hills School 


